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jenavene and i are 
doing well these 
days. we have money 
now, money to - for 
instance - expand 
the store.

it is not the store 
that brings in the 
big bucks, though. 
we just like the idea 
of owning a temple 
to the goddes of 
sex, i guess.

no, what brings in 
the serious numbers 
is my grandfather's 
magical recipe from 
guadacanal. 



it is a recipe 
for a milk bath 
with herbs. i 
think the 
natives gave it 
to my 
grandfather, 
the general, 
to punish the 
americans for 
the 
destruction of 
the second 
world  war.

i think their idea was 
to emasculate the 
american solders, 
by enticing them into 
taking a milk bath 
themselves. you see, 
combined with the 
right Melanesian 
spell it changes 
men into women.



my grandfather 
was a bit of a 
bastard, so he 
tried it out on 
some Japanese 
prisoners first. 
they all turned 
into women. 
they could be 
changed back 
with another 
spell, but 
without it they 
would stay 
women forever.



grandfather had 
hidden the photos in 
the attic. i could see 
why. american 
soldiers had had 
their way with the 
new girls. This was a 
war crime, for sure.



i decided to use it 
only on people who 
volunteered or 
where persuaded.



we made the perfect 
team jenaveve and 
me. she could read 
the souls of men 
and tell me the 
shape and form of 
the woman within, 
while i had the power 
to change them.



and the men we 
change are indebted 
to us for a long 
time, especially if 
they decide to stay 
that way and need a 
new identity.

the man to the right 
is john. after pete, 
to the right, talked 
to him about his 
blissful evening as 
a teenage girl, john 
took the chance.



he came out of the 
bath as this 
beautiful teenage 
girl. 

jenaveve took her 
out for a walk in a 
nearby park. men 
looked and 
whistled. jenaveve 
could see that john 
was confused and 
uncomfortable.



so she brought her 
back to the house, 
to a more protected 
setting, chatting 
about nothing in 
particular.

do you 
feel better 

now, 
august?

it is a lot 
to take in 
you know. 

when 
pete and 

freddy talks 
about their 

time as girls, 
it sounds so 

safe, you 
know.

but this... 
these are 
real tits!



yeah, i 
know it can 

be a bit much 
to take in. but 
it is worth it. 

freddie is mary 
jean 

permanently 
now.

i 
know, she is 
beautiful, 

yeah?

she is 
getting 
married.

to her 
yoga 

instructor!

are you 
serious? 
reallY?



yeah, 
they say 

he is a very 
good lover. 

well 
endowed 

down there, 
if you see 

what i 
mean.

please 
don't say 
that. i try 

not to think 
about 
that.

shall i tell you 
about how i coped 

with my 
transformation?

i came out of that 
bath, yeah, confused 
and a bit scared.



so chris 
let me 

sleep for a 
while.

he had 
given me this 

pink neglige, and 
added some 

expensive sweet 
perfume to 

it.

i woe up 
a woman in a 

woman's 
bed.

now i 
could feel 
it. how sexy 

i was.



and i 
started to 
explore my 
new body.

feelin
g it awaken 
to its new 

self.

and i 
realised all 

was good. all 
was good. 



yeah, it 
was all 
good.



and 
then i went 

to meet 
chris.



and chris 
made me a 
woman.



so you 
think i should 
spend some 
time alone, 
alone with 
this... this 
woman...

and then jenaveve 
led her into the bed 
room.

and after a while i 
decided to join her.



can you 
see how 

perfect your 
pussy is: 
soft and 
moist.



she was starting to 
breathe faster.

this is the 
secret place 

of women. this is 
the place where 
they open up and 

receive their 
lover. this is the 

place where 
they create 

life.



she was making 
small moaning 
sounds now, a 
strange mix of fear 
and arousal.



i let my tongue move 
upwards from 
between her pussy 
lips and up to that 
hypersensitive clit, 
and i could feel her 
body jump in 
surprise.



you know, both 
freddy and pete 

talked about this 
moment. i felt 

revulsion from the 
idea. but now, i don't 

know.



i saw confusion in 
her eyes, which 
gradually gave way 
to...

...a sense of 
expectation, i guess.



she looked up at me, 
as if asking me what 
was happening to 
her. i just smiled.

you 
are a 

beautiful 
girl with 
the most 
amazing 

eyes. and i 
love that 
long dark 
silky hair 

of 
yours.



i can 
understand 
what they 

meant now, 
freddie and 
pete. i need 

this inside me. 
i need you 

now.



don't wait! i 
cannot wait any 

longer.

and then she offered 
herself to me, as 
they all do in the 
end.





and then i started to 
fuck her. she moaned 
in pleasure. then i 
pushed a finger into 
her butt hole, 
releasing another 
deep moan.



oh my god!



and then there is 
that other look, the 
look who says: we 
didn't i know about 
this, how good it can 
be, how right it can 
be.



and you can see them 
grab their tits, the 
ultimate signs of 
their womanhood, 
kneading them, 
holding them.



oh yeah, 
fuck yeah..



and this is when i 
know that this one 
will never be the 
same again. if john 
decides to stay a 
man, he will never 
be happy again.



The World According to Tom



lane had called me 
over. he had been 
going on and on 
about the jenaveve 
porn star magical 
transformation 
story for weeks 
now, ever since he 
found it mentioned 
on tumblr or 
wherever it is he 
goes to talk to his 
online friends.

two weeks later.



lane is a good 
friend, but he is very 
much a dreamer.



look 
at me tom, 
it was all 

true!



the porn shop 
was really a 
front, and 

jenaveve and 
chris do have 

magic powers.



so you 
are telling 
me that you 
are lane?

you do not 
believe me, 

do you?

nope.

we agreed on a 
secret control 

word, didn't we. it is 
"supernatural!

nah, i think 
lane hired you to 
do a trick on me. 
it is a good one, 

i admit.

and 
where 
would 

"lane" find a 
girl like 

this?



i 
wasn't 

exactly a 
ladies' man, 
now, were 

i?

ok, ask me 
any question, 
any question 

only i... lane.. 
could 

answer.

ok. 
what did 
jo anne 

call you, 
when you 
tried to 
call her 

out?

a boring ugly 
big bang theory 

kind of nerd, which 
she would not 
touch even if i 
founded the 

biggest company 
on earth.

he 
told you 

that? no, he 
couldn't 
have, he 

wouldn't 
have.



are you 
really lane? 

how?

jenaveve and chris has 
this magic milk bath that 
turns men into women. I 

told you!

and 
you just 

ask them to 
transform 

you like 
that?

yeah, 
i was 

curious 
and it is not 
that i will 
ever get 

accepted as 
a real man, 

anyway, 
right?

oh, i 
am sure 
there is 

some geeky 
cosplay girl 

out there 
for you. you 
just haven't 
found her 

yet.

i 
have 

found her. i 
am that girl 

now. i am  
lola, the 
sexy geek 

girl.



i 
have you 
any idea 

how good it 
felt when i 
stepped out 
of that bath 
tub? i felt 
so good!

but you 
are a girl, 
small, you 
can be no 
more than 

5 '5"

and you 
have ... tits!

i have a 
pussy, you 
moron, a 

wonderful soft, 
deep, pussy, to be 
fucked, just like 

in those porn 
movies you 

watch all the 
time.

so you are 
doing this to 

lose your 
virginity? 

seriously: you 
could have 
gone to a 
hooker!



i am 
not a virgin 
anymore.

that 
is part of 
the deal: 

you have to 
let chris 

make you a 
woman.

i have 
been 

fucked so 
hard, you 
will not 

believe it!

seriously! you 
let a man fuck 

you? and that man 
is rumoured to 
have one huge 

cock.



oh yeah, 
he filled 

me up to the 
brim. tom, i 
am telling 

you, you 
have to try 

this

he treated 
me like a 
princess.

he made me 
feel 

beautiful

no one had 
ever called 
me beautiful 

before.



i could feel his eyes 
all over my big ass.

and i wanted him to 
watch. and i wanted 
to touch his big 
cock.



and then he pushed 
his way inside me. 
there is nothing like 
it, i am telling you, 
watching a big cock 
slide into your 
pussy, down there, 
beyond your soft, 
big, tits.



This is not just 
about being fucked 
by someone. this is 
all about being love 
and beauty 
incarnated. you 
really, really need 
to do it, tom!



what i 
am saying 
turns you 

on, doesn't 
it?

of course 
not!

oh yes, 
you are 

rock hard 
down there. 
you would 
like to be 

fucked like 
a girl 
too.

think 
about it 

tom, having 
your own, 
beautiful, 

tits.

becoming 
a hot, sexy, 

horny woman.



you are 
crazy!

are you 
sure, tom? 
look at my 

tits!



we are not wired that 
differently, men and 

women. we share the same 
genes. it is just that boys 

are raised to fear and 
despise women, and the 
shame of being called a 
girl, a sissy, a faggot!





i have been 
called a girl 

and a sissy all 
my life. now i 
can at least 

enjoy it.



oh 
yeah, lick 
my pussy, 
lick my 
sweet 
pussy.



i am not 
like you.

i am not 
gay.

i like 
girls...

gay 
or 

straight, 
why does 

that 
matter.? i 
am a girl 

now.



oh 
god, you 

have a wet 
and tight 

pussy.



yeah, i 
do, and i 
love it!



i 
know 

that you 
will go visit 

that porn 
shop, just 

like i 
did.



becau
se you can 
see how 

good this is 
for me.

you 
want to 

give in as i 
have.



it is only a 
matter of 
time, tom!







August played by august, pictures 
from reality kings

Lola played by lola james, 
pictures by reality kings and 
brazzers.
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